
WEST PALM BEACH POLICE PENSION FUND 
2100 North Florida Mango Road  
West Palm Beach, Florida 33409 

   
Phone: 561.471.0802      FAX: 561.471.5027 

 

Please visit us at: www.wpbppf.com 
 

Sent via e-mail: bsuarez@wpb.org 
 
 
TO:   Blanca Suarez, City of West Palm Beach  
 
FROM: Dave Williams, Plan Administrator 
    
SUBJECT:      Reappointment to Board of Trustees  
  
DATE: January 13, 2012 
  
 
Dear Ms. Suarez: 
 
The Board of Trustees held open nominations for one Trustee position from January 6th to 
January 13th, 2012. No letters of nominations were received by this office. As such, the 
incumbent Chris Fragakis will be reappointed until March 6th, 2014. In closing, I would 
appreciate a copy of your Board Listing once updated. 
 
Should you have any further questions or concerns, kindly let me know. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
David M. Williams, Plan Administrator 
FOR THE BOARD 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
c: Board of Trustees 
 Bonni Jensen, Board Attorney 
 Lou Penque, WPB PBA 


